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ADIL CEYDELI, MD, MS NAMED WINNER OF 
RICHARD C. WEBSTER, MD RESIDENT PAPER CONTEST  

 
Chicago (November 1, 2004) – The Cosmetic Surgery Foundation is pleased to announced Adil 
Ceydeli, MD, MS as the winner of the 2005 Richard C. Webster, MD Resident Paper Contest for his 
paper, “Tear-Drop Augmentation Mastopexy: A Technique to Augment Superior Pole Hollow.” Dr. 
Ceydeli will present his award-winning research at the American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery’s 21st 
Annual Scientific Meeting, to be held January 27-30, 2005 at The Manchester Grand Hyatt in San 
Diego, California.  
 
Ceydeli received his medical degree from Hacettepe Medical School, Ankara, Turkey, and continued 
his education in biomedical sciences at the University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey. He 
started clinical training in trauma surgery and is currently Chief Resident in the New York Methodist 
Hospital Department of Surgery.  
 
Committed to innovative research, Ceydeli has been recognized previously for his contributions to 
medicine by the American College of Surgeons and the Association for Academic Surgery. He has 
done extensive research in cell biology and histology and molecular biology and has been published 
in a number of scientific journals.  
 
The Richard C. Webster, MD Resident Paper Contest is sponsored by the Cosmetic Surgery 
Foundation each year to continue the legacy of Dr. Webster and to support young investigators. The 
contest is open to any resident or training fellow and a winner is chosen by a committee of cosmetic 
surgeons.  
 
The Cosmetic Surgery Foundation for Education, Research and Patient Safety, formed in 2000, is 
dedicated to advancing the science of cosmetic surgery and improving patient safety through 
innovative education and aggressive research. For more information please visit 
www.cosmeticsurgery.org/csf or call 312.981.6760. 

### 
 
The American Academy of Cosmetic Surgery is a professional medical society whose members are dedicated 
to patient safety and physician education in cosmetic surgery.  Most members of the AACS are dermatologic 
surgeons, facial plastic surgeons, head and neck surgeons, general surgeons, oral and maxillofacial surgeons, 
plastic surgeons, or ocular p astic surgeons – all of whom specialize in cosmetic surgery.  AACS is an 
organization that represents a group of cosmetic surgeons in the American Medical Association through its 
seat in the AMA House of Delegates.  
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